Coventry schools will
hold appreciation week
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COVENTRY - School Com-
mittee members and school of-
ficials discussed plans at their
September 25th meeting for
their upcoming professional
day being held October 18.
The professional day will be

‘held at Coventry High School

where teachers will focus on
the new teacher evaluation
system and school-based pro-
fessional development. School
Related Personnel (SRP) will
be at the Alan Shawn Feinstein
Middle School where they will
focus on customer service, CPI
non-violence crisis interven-
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tion, de-escalation training,
special education training and
confidentiality.

Support staff and SRP will
also be recognized as part of
Coventry Public Schools Sup-
port Staff Appreciation Week,
during the week of October 15.
SRP employees include custo-
dians, clerks, maintenance
workers, custodians, grounds
keepers and teaching assis-
tants.

“As [ walk though our build-
ings I see they look great,” said
Coventry Superintendent
Michael Almeida. “We defi-
nitely value our employees.
We couldn’t do what we do on
a daily basis without them. The
SRP staff is becoming more
and more important.”



